
Leicestershire Society of Rugby Union Referees 

September 2017 

Next members’ meeting will be MONDAY 25 September 2017 at Vipers RFC, 
7pm for 7.30pm. Please remember the name-badge you were issued with at 
the previous meeting. Greg Garner will be delivering a pre-match preparation 
and briefings workshop focussing on games at levels 9-12 and 6-8.  

A must for all referees as first impressions last and game management will 
often depend on good pre-match work.  

Newer referees will get useful advice and examples they can take to their 
games. More experienced referees can gain other perspectives and benefit 
from reflecting on their approach and considering adjustments and 
improvements especially after the introduction of the Global Law Trials 

 Dates for your diary: 

Monday 25 September 2017- Members’ Meeting at Vipers RFC. 

Saturday 21 October 2017-  Curry Social, meet at the Parcelyard Pub, 

Leicester, from 6pm. 

Sunday 5 November 2017- President’s Lunch at Longcliffe Golf Club 

(more details featured later in this newsletter) 

Friday 20 April 2017- Annual Dinner at Welford Road. 

*** 
In addition to RED CARD REPORTS. Any INJURY occurring in one of your matches, 
requiring HOSPITALISATION or an AMBULANCE  now requires you to submit a report to 
John Hill, by email to johnhill01@sky.com 
The form is available on www.lsrur.co.uk under the essential documents tab (click on injury 
reporting).  A preview of the form is on the next page of this newsletter. 
 

*** 
The next CURRY SOCIAL will take place on Saturday 21 October 2017. We will be meeting at 
the Parcelyard Pub (next to the train station in Leicester) for a few beers from 6pm before 
heading for a curry at around 8pm. Please let Andy Forsythe know if you would like to come, 
so that he has an idea of numbers. 

 
We have tickets available for purchase for two of the autumn international matches: 
v Argentina on Saturday 11 November; and  v Australia on Saturday 18 November. 
If you are interested in the tickets please contact John Hill. 

 
If you happen to text one of your society officers, please make it easier for us to reply by 
giving us your name!   

mailto:johnhill01@sky.com
http://www.lsrur.co.uk/


  



PRESIDENTS LUNCH 
  
The President’s Lunch will be held this year on Sunday November 5th at Longcliffe Golf Club 
and we invite members to bring their partners for a relaxing meal with fellow referees. This 
year we have made the time slightly later (13:00 for a 13:30 sit down) to give a chance for 
members refereeing on a Sunday morning to get to the lunch. The cost will be £36 per couple 
for a 3 course meal plus coffee, full details and meal choice will be published on the web-site. 

 



UNAVAILABILLITY AND CRY-OFFS 

We have a new system available to referees to inform the appointments team of their 

unavailability in the first instance. Go to www.lsrur.co.uk , hover over ‘Fixtures’, ‘Fixture List’ 

and then click on Referee Cryoffs. This will ask you to enter an email and a password. Using 

your email address that your appointments are sent to, click request new password and 

follow the instructions. Once you have your log in details you can then enter periods of 

unavailability which will then show up on the system.  

OR ALTERNATIVELY, text, email or call Mark or Kerrel AS  SOON AS YOU CAN. The 

sooner they have your availability, the sooner 

you will receive your appointments! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lsrur.co.uk/


 

 

 

ORDERING KIT OR SCORECARDS ON THE WEBSITE 

We have a great facility available to assist you in ordering any kit or scorecards you may 

require through our website.  

1. Go to www.lsrur.co.uk ; 
2. Hover over ‘Regalia’ and click on whichever item you would like to order; 
3. Enter your details and click submit; 
4. You will then receive confirmation that your order has been received; 
5. Either bring the cash to the next meeting or transfer the money to the society 

account (same one for subs and expenses) using your name and whatever the 
item is as a reference; and 

6. Collect the item(s) at the next 
meeting. 
 
It could not be any simpler! This is 
also how you obtain more scorecards 
but step 5 will be irrelevant.   

http://www.lsrur.co.uk/

